
Friday, February 14th 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

 

Lunch (Friday, Feb. 14) - Valentine nuggets, mashed potatoes  

Breakfast (Monday, Feb. 17) - egg & cheese wrap 

Lunch (Monday, Feb. 17) - Bosco sticks, marinara sauce, corn  
 

Announcements 
* Any boy or girl in ​grades 6 - 8​ interested in ​junior high golf​ this spring, see Mr. 

Russell.  

* ​Reminder to those girls who were on the ​sectional volleyball team​ that if you 

are interested in a copy of the ​sectional pictures​ that money and order form are 

due to Mr. Russell by the end of school on Monday. 

* There is now an in-school blessing box containing after school snacks and 

take-home food available to students in need of assistance. If you would like to 

request food anonymously, there is now an option to do so on The Essentials 

Project request form. 

* ​MORP​ will be held ​Friday, March 13th from 7-10 pm​.  Admission will be $5 

per student.  Any junior high student who wants to attend must ​sign up by March 

6th​.  The google form will be sent to all Junior High students.  If you have any 

questions, email Mrs. Fettes. 

 * ​There will be a free color ​guard clinic​ for anyone interested in being a part of the 
2020 Blackhawk Brigade Color Guard. This is for students in grades 4 - 12. The clinic 
will be ​2/25 and 2/27 from 3:30 - 5:30​ pm in the elementary gym. There will be a 
performance at the boys' varsity basketball game on 2/28.  
 

 

Athletics 

V/JV Boys Basketball 6:00 at White River Valley 

 

 

 

Have a great day, Springs Valley! 

 

Helping one person may not change the world, but it 
could change the world for one person.  


